OFFICE OF THE

TOWN CLERK Marlene Kenney, Town Clerk



13 AYER ROAD · HARVARD, MASSACHUSETTS 01451-1458 (978)456-4100 ext. 316 * FAX: (978)456-4113 * mkenney@harvard.ma.us

Jamie Fosburgh, NPS, Manager, Northeast Region Rivers Program Lucy Wallace, Chair, NRWSR Study Committee Nashua River Wild and Scenic River Study Committee c/o Nashua River Watershed Association 592 Main Street Groton, MA 01450

Dear Mr. Fosburgh and Ms. Wallace:

The following is a copy of the final vote taken under Article 37, at the Annual Town Meeting of the qualified voters of the Town of Harvard held on May 5, 2018:

Acting on Article 37, voted unanimously yes that the Town of Harvard accept the Nashua, Squannacook, and Nissitissit Rivers Stewardship Plan developed by the Nashua River Wild and Scenic River Study Committee, together with its recommendation to seek Wild and Scenic River designation. (Inserted by the Board of Selectmen)

Voted: Unanimously, yes.

A true copy, Attest:

Marlene Kenney
Harvard Town Clerk